
   

   

   
 

 

St Saviour’s School  
www.stsaviour.sch.je  email:admin@stsaviour.sch.je Tel: 01534 725549 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to our latest newsletter, it’s been a funny half term with all of the bank 

holidays. It was so lovely to see so many parents, grandparents, older siblings, 

families and friends of the school at our exciting OPAL event earlier today. Thank you 

so much for taking time, where you were able to, to come along and see our play 

developments. It was great to be able to share all of the fantastic resources we have 

recently invested in and which are making a huge difference to our lunchtimes. We 

hope you have been able to enjoy some of the much-awaited sunshine and warmth 

over the week or so. We are encouraging pupils to remember their sunhats, water 

bottles and sun cream as the summer continues after half term. 

Parents events: 

We are delighted to be able to offer a parent information session to share the support 

available for the well-being and mental health of pupils from a school and outside 

agency perspective; the CAMHs Early Intervention team and a representative from 

the Children's and Families Hub will also be attending. This opportunity is available to 

all parents and will take place on Wednesday 7th June at 3.15pm. Please can you 

email admin@stsaviour.sch.je to let us know you are attending. A creche for our 

school pupils will be available for the duration of the session. 

Parents Evening sessions: 

This year, as part of our Oracy developments within school, we are trialing something 
known as a ‘Flipped’ parents evening. Parents are invited to make a booking for a 10 
minutes slot during which time your child will share some of the learning they are 
most proud of as well as talk with the teacher about progress towards next steps 
written in our Spring Term reports. We know from research that this has been hugely 
successful in a number of other schools so are looking forward to seeing how it goes 
here. This will be for all pupils within Year 1 to Year 6, where pupils are invited to 
attend with their parents.  

Nursery and Reception meetings will remain the same for now. 

Booking slots will open up during the week of 12th June. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 26 

OPAL parent sharing session  

Last day of Summer 1 half term 

May 29 - June 2  

Half term week – school closed 

June 5 

School opens for Summer 2 

June 22 

Welcome evening for new Nursery and 

Reception parents for September 23 

June 27  

3.00- 5.30pm Parents Evening slots 

June 29 

4.15-6.15pm Parents evening slots 

 

 

 

In line with our open door policy 

please do not hesitate to contact 

me if you have any queries. Please 

either ring or email to let me know 

you would like me to get in touch 

with you. We welcome any and all 

feedback so that we can improve 

on any aspects to make things 

even better for all of the pupils at 

our school. There may be times 

when we cannot change things in 

line with your suggestions but we 

will be able to explain the reasons 

behind this to you. Mrs Williams 

 

http://www.stsaviour.sch.je/
mailto:admin@stsaviour.sch.je


   

   

   
 

 

Parent Engagement Sessions: 

The Government is inviting parents, and those working in education and early years to 
participate in free workshops to build a new Inclusion Charter for Education and Early 
Years in Jersey. All children and young people on our island have the right to reach 
their full potential and feel included. To do this, the entire community needs to work 
together to support them. The Children, Young People, Education and Skills 
Department (CYPES) is creating a Vision and Charter for Inclusive Education and Early 
Years in Jersey. The Charter will comprise principles that will help everyone who works 
with children and young people understand how to best support all children and young 
people and ensure they feel involved. Parents, practitioners, and anyone who is 
interested can sign up for any one of the free workshops in the coming month. During 
the workshops, participants will discuss and explore practical solutions to ensure all 
children and young people feel included and help develop the content of the Inclusion 
Charter. 

To book a place please follow the below links: 

Wednesday 24th May – 5:30 – 7:30pm – Haute Vallee school 
Tuesday 13th June – 6:30 – 8:30pm – Online via Teams 
Thursday 15th June – 2 – 4pm – Eagle Lab, Jersey Library 
Monday 19th June – 12 – 2pm – Eagle Lab, Jersey Library 
Saturday 24th June – 10:00 – 12:00pm – St Pauls Centre 

Staff updates and classes for September 2023: 

As is often the case in schools we have some staff changes for the coming academic 
year, which inevitably means we will be saying ‘Goodbye and Good Luck’ to some 
staff at the end of this term. We wish Miss Thompson and Mrs De Louche the very 
best of luck as they move on from St Saviour’s School at the end of July. 

Class teachers from September will be as follows: 

Nursery: Mrs Victoria Heart 

Reception: Miss Kathryn Park (NEW to school) 

Year 1: Miss Jessica Smyrk 

Year 2: Miss Lucy Robinson 

Year 3: Miss Mia Traynor 

Year 4: Mrs Laura Fowler 

Year 5: Miss Melissa Bateman (NEW to school) 

Year 6: Miss Cerys Lebouc 

 

Wishing you all a lovely half term break, we look forward to seeing you all again on 5th 
June. 

Yours, most sincerely, Mrs Williams 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/624246306507
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/638672555807
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/640628435897
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/641161640727
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/641162162287


   

   

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 


